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Skate Park… 

Funding notification 4th June Lotteries to be confirmed 

Need to make decision on exact location providing we now have the money.. Potential to move 
closer to the Youth Centre. 

Trails … 

Visited with Tamahere and Te Kowhai trails groups to help understand the processes and systems 
they have used to get the Trails in place 

They tend to take an easement model rather than ownership as Council generally do want to own 
the land 

 

 Some great planting beneath the residential 
housing 

 

              History shared through Signage                        



Tuakau Toilets 

Would like a formal update from Council as to installation date…Still no site plan and no Install date 

 

Dr John Lightbody reserve  

 

Duncan McDougal has not responded to email requests for update on when a meeting will happen 
with TCSS and user groups to help form a visual plan for the Reserve management plan  document  

This needs to have some urgency if we want to have the plan done prior to upgrading the Skatepark 
and Youth centre 

 

Youth Centre Building 

 

Met with Jae Parker Centre Co-ordinator and Councillor Church to discuss there desires for the 
facility ..Looking for more space both short and long term …Could be done as two separate projects 

Contacted two Draftsmen to get cost on providing drawings for a short term solution Tim Dobbs ( 
Too much current workload ) Karl Ngatai ( Will come back to us with a outline of costs) 


